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Current News 

Great News!!! 
 

 

One of the most exciting times of the year is our Parent/Baby Dedication 
sponsored by University Baptist Church.  Members of our weekly Bible 
Study classes commit themselves to leading their children to Jesus by 
reflecting His image.  The evening is an event to be remembered with fun 
decorations, food, fellowship, prayer blessings, wonderful gifts, and quilts 
made personally for each child with love.  It is awesome to have the 
opportunity to share the gospel with every receptive client.  Many listen 
and receive the seed, others pray to receive Jesus, and some, like these 
families, mature through this discipleship.   

The Center has a new look and exciting opportunities to stay in touch with all of you.   

We have always referred to the ministry as a “LIFELINE” for women in unplanned pregnancies and an advocate for 
their unborn.  With this, you will see a new logo with the Center’s name in the blue calm waters coming from a 
crashing wave.  This speaks to the peace our clients often find in the overwhelming crisis they are experiencing.  
They find a place of solace where Jesus can calm their spirits in the midst of the storm.  This symbolism speaks to 
the heart of the ministry and has been incorporated into all of our new outreach materials. 

For our supporters and persons seeking to know more about the Beltway 8 South Crisis Pregnancy Center, we have 
redesigned our website, Facebook page, and incorporated a Calendar for current events.  These three have been 
linked together for easy access and navigation.  The enclosed magnet with the picture of five of our babies will help 
you follow us.  Please visit us soon and often.  We also ask you to help us promote the sites by telling your friends. 

 Website: www.LifelineCPC.org 

 Facebook: Beltway 8 South CPC (You do not need to be a member to view) 

 Calendar: https://www.calendarwiz.com/b8scpc 

For our clients seeking an appointment in the hour of their despair, a new on-line appointment scheduling site is also 
coming soon.  Please join us in prayer that the abortion vulnerable will locate the help they desperately need.  

 Website: www.PregnancySOS.net 
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Samantha’s Story 
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Newsletter 

A Big 

THANK YOU 

to CPC Supporters 
 

As a Pro-Life, non-profit  
501(c) (3), Christian based 
corporation, we are totally 

dependent upon the 
generosity of our supporters.   
The cost of services provided 

to clients is 
 $150 to $250 each.   

Those giving their time and 
financial aid are truly 
making a difference  
one life at a time.  

 May God richly bless you. 

Beltway 8 South CPC 
 

10851 Scarsdale Blvd. 
Suite 800 

Houston, TX 77089 

281-484-0005 

www.lifelineCPC.org 
email:  CPHelp@lifelinecpc.org 
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From 2004 thru May 2014, 
Beltway has served 24,219 
clients and support group 
visits.  Of the 4,192 clients 

with positive tests and  
At Risk to Abort”, 
3,589 chose life.  

 During this time, 1,530 
individuals accepted Jesus 

as Lord and Savior or 
rededicated their life to Him.  
Your continued prayers and 

support are needed and 
deeply appreciated. 

Good News  

Deceptive News 

 
 

We would like for everyone to be aware and well informed that Crisis Pregnancy Centers 
are under attack by pro-choice organizations.  Even though we live in a day of mass 
communication, news like the following is not always heard:   

Direct from NARAL Pro-Choice America’s website, “We've got Google to take down 
deceptive ads from anti-choice crisis pregnancy centers, and Yahoo quickly agreed to 
follow suit.”   

The American Center for Law & Justice recently sent the following alert.  “This is hard 
to believe, but it's true: The Center for Reproductive Rights, a powerful and radical 
international abortion group, is trying to use the United Nations to stop the pro-life 
movement. They're actually trying to force the U.N. to use anti-torture treaties to 
silence the Church, arguing that the pro-life message tortures women.  They argue that 
not even religious freedom should protect the pro-life message and that pro-life leaders 
should be viewed as international criminals.”  

Please continue to pray for all the women who find themselves in Crisis Pregnancy 
Centers and need honest answers.  These are direct attacks against Crisis Pregnancy 
Centers even though we have been extremely careful to advertise with honesty and 
integrity.  Pro-Choice organizations such as these are actually Pro-Abortion, and believe 
women should not be educated to make any other choice. The good news is Crisis 
Pregnancy Centers with our free services are impacting the profit of abortionists, because 
many more women are choosing life for their unborn.   

We have come to believe that Texas is one of the safest places in America for the preborn 
and their mothers.   Since many of us joined in Austin in the spring of 2013 for the passing 
of HB2, we have witnessed awesome results from this great new abortion law.  We have 
read of numerous Planned Parenthoods, major abortion providers, and other clinics 
closing because they cannot comply with the women’s safety regulations of the bill.  In 
addition, the restriction of abortions over 20 weeks, coupled with the prior ultrasound bill, 
have already saved many lives.   

Some ask, “How does this impact the clientele at Crisis Pregnancy Centers?”  Our answer 
is simple.  It gives us more opportunity to minister to those who find themselves in 
unwanted pregnancies and to be there as advocates for their unborn children.  Their crisis 
has not changed, and we certainly do not want them to cross state lines to seek abortions.    

Encouraging News 

 
 

Read this Google Review by One of Our Clients, and You Will Know the Truth 

“These facility and staff are SO caring and nice! The Facility was clean and the staff was 
more than helpful! I came here for my first pregnancy at the age of 15 and they were so 
understanding an attentive. They ARE all Christians and they asked to pray with me after 
we watched a helpful video I let them although I am Wiccan. But they did not pressure me 
to convert and treated me well. What I like the MOST about this place though, is their 
L.E.A.P. classes. They are free pregnancy/parenting classes that are super informative 
and helpful, there's normally always food: they always have a cool little drawing at the end 
of the class (There is normally only 2 gifts (one for pregnant mother and other for a guest) 
but sometimes a lot more) and when you attend class, you receive "Points" that you can 
use to purchase baby or maternity items from them. I LOVE THIS!!! Everything they have 
is ALWAYS in good condition (if not new) and after only a few classes you can get a crib 
or swing or whatever! Then if you attend like...10 classes, i think...they give you a cute 
diaper bag full of baby clothes and supplies! And if you attend i think 12 or 14 classes they 
will give you a baby bathtub FULL of everything you need and send it to you when you are 
in the hospital!! (I think you have to tell them or they find out somehow...I didn't tell them I 
went into labor but it showed up! LOL) I am going now to the classes for my 3rd child, just 
for the refresher and i need help getting a crib. :But this place has been SUCH a blessing 
and I wish them the best! Thank you for helping so many unplanned (and planned) 
mothers. Blessed be. ))O((” 
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